
Dear Sir/madam,  

Registration Link: http://bit.ly/PPBR-2023 

Greetings from Sarada Vilas College of Pharmacy, Mysuru. 

 

It is with great pleasure to inform you that Sarada Vilas College of Pharmacy, Mysuru in association with ACPI, South India 

Branch is organizing a Two Day International Conference on Pharmacovigilance, Pharmaceutical Care & 

Biomedical Research during 24th -25th January-2023. 

The aim of the Conference is to understand and learn the skills required to execute pharmacy practice services in both 

community and clinical settings. Also helps the budding pharmacy professionals to develop their personality into self reliable, 

skillful and perform their professional tasks with great efficiency. 

 

It is an honor and privilege to invite you to this two day international Conference. We believe that your contribution to this 

field would be unparalleled and will be of a great benefit. We humbly request you to disseminate the information of this 

seminar among your colleagues and encourage your students to participate actively in this event. Please feel free to contact us 

through e-mail/phone for any kind of further query/information. 

We are looking forward to receive your active support and participation. 

Kindly find attached the leaflet and link for registration 

http://bit.ly/PPBR-2023 

Thanking you, 

Convener 

ICPPBR-2023 

icpppbrconference@gmail.com 

+91 9663373701/+91 9738516415 


